From: Matthew Harris
Sent: 30/05/2024, 08:29
To: plannina@canterburv.aov.uk

Subject: RE: Phasing of draft Canterbury District Local Plan 2040 allocations

--Email From External Account--

Good morning

Please find the attached document with responses to the Council’s Draft Local Plan Phasing Pro-

forma 2024 on behalf of Hallam Land Management who is promoting land at Brooklands Farm, Whitstable
(Policy W4 of the draft Local Plan 2040). We have noticed an error in the ‘Expected Delivery of Housing’
section, which omits the period April 2028 / March 2029, hence why we have provided the response as a
separate document.

| would be grateful if you could confirm receipt of this email and please do let us know if you have any
questions or if you require the survey to be completed online.

Kind regards
Matt





